
Call for Papers on “New Voices in Human Rights and International Law” 

AALS January 2019 meeting 

The AALS International Human Rights Section and International Law Section solicit papers and works-in-progress 
on any aspect of human rights law or international law by faculty members who have never presented a human 
rights or international law paper at AALS.   We are also open to receiving papers that explore these topics from 
alternative perspectives or disciplines.  Preference will be given to junior scholars.   

Submissions should be sent to Peter Halewood (phale@albanylaw.edu) and Milena Sterio 
(m.sterio@csuohio.edu) by August 1, 2018.  Instead of a full-length paper, please submit a concept note of 5-15 
double-spaced pages that contains a summary of the key ideas.  If you have already written a full-length paper, 
please send an excerpt of the paper with an explanatory introduction.      
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